
  
9/17/2018 
 
At the Redevelopment Commission Meeting on Thursday the Commission voted to 
extend a purchase offer to Jennifer Combs for 2104 S Market.  Mrs. Combs has 
indicated that she intends to sign the offer.  I am asking the council to approve the 
$1000 earnest money tonight in the special claims.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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